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Newsletter 

 
OUR READING STARS this week are… 

Rec  Carter Bickerton 
Yr 1 Jake Fox 

Yr 2  Kingsley Goff 
Yr 3  Leonard Cowton 

Yr 4  Denis Banea 
Yr 5  Skyla-Rae Jackson 

Yr 6  David Goodwill 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK 
Who has impressed their teacher this week? 

Mrs Beck Alfie Bernhardt – for always being kind 

and looking out for his friends. 

Mrs Button 

Mrs Newby 

Ethan Butcher – for trying hard in PE. 

Mrs 

Withington 

Kaydon Goff- for amazing effort in both 

maths and reading. 

Mrs 

Harvey 

George Young – for great division work. 

Mr 

Warden 

Maddie Brown – for trying hard in all 

areas of the curriculum. 

Miss  

Perry 

Mia-Rose Whyley – for brilliant fraction 

work. 

Mr 

Rochfort 

Emily Clarke – for making a great 

improvement in her maths. 

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

School Target 

    97%  

88% 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 

WE ARE GOING FOR GREEN! 

 

Eric Carle  KB 67% 
Tom Fletcher  

LB/SN 
95% 

 Anthony Browne 
WW 

83% 
Cressida Cowell  

SH 
95% 

Michael Morpurgo  
AW 

93% 
Malorie Blackman  

EP 
92% 

JRR Tolkien  
MR 

89% 

 
 

COVID 19 
GUIDANCE 
Please note that there is no 

need for children to isolate if 
parents/close contacts test 

positive. 
Daily Lateral Flow tests should 

be carried out on children, 
before they enter school, if a 

parent/close contact has Covid. 
THANK YOU. 

Cases should be reported on: 
notify@millhill.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Fri 28th January        Bag2School 

Thurs 3rd February    Chinese New Year Lunch 

Fri 18th February       Half Term 

Mon 28th February      Return to School 

Thurs 3rd March        World Book Day 

Fri 8th April             Easter holiday 

Tues 14th June         Countryside Day 

Number of children with 
100% attendance 

Well done to all of 
you! 

10 

Recommended Reads 

from Reading for Pleasure 
Each week a reader will review a book 
that they have particularly enjoyed…. 

 
‘I have been reading ‘Gut Garden’ by 

Katie Brosnan. It’s a non fiction book 

with lots of interesting facts about 

the body. The microbes are drawn as 

mini monsters which makes it a lot of 

fun. Anyone who is interested in 

science would really enjoy this book.’ 

****Year 5 Trip to Carlton Lodge**** 
******  The 4th instalment is now due.  ****** 

 Please pay online via SchoolMoney. 

Don’t forget we are 
celebrating Chinese New 

Year with a special 
menu on 

THURSDAY 3rd 
FEBRUARY 

 

 

REMINDER! KS2 
Have you returned your 

Countryside Day slip yet? 

 
If your child is going to 

be absent, for any 

reason, please notify 

school before 9.00 am 

We have an answering 

service. 

******Please allow 30 

minutes before reporting 

Covid test results. Results 

do not show instantly! 

******  

Find out more of what we have 
been doing on Facebook 

 


